
Portland St. Patrick Athletic Association - 12/06/2020 (Zoom meeting)  

Present: Mike Coyne, Todd Davlin, Kim Schrauben, Dan Lawless, Pat Russman, Randy Hodge, Mark & Jill 

Scheurer, Amy Zimmerman, Bryan Scheurer.  

Meeting called to order & opening prayer by Mike Coyne at 6:33 p.m.   

Report of the President: (Mike) The team shared many suggestions for AA member of the month. Keith 

& Shayla Schneider were selected by those in attendance.  Still looking for new leadership to join the 

athletic association for the future. Pat & Randy are working on recruiting.   

Report of Secretary (Kim): No changes.   

Report of Treasurer (Dan): Dan reviewed the financial reports with those in attendance.  To date the 

financial health of the AA looks good  

Report of Athletic Director (Pat):  Football playoffs are on hold until Covid restrictions are lifted.  MHSAA 

plans to still try to finish the fall seasons.  Basketball and bowling will resume practices when Covid 

restrictions are lifted and MHSAA is working on a 16-week schedule.   

Sports Raffle Winners:  11/1-James Bower, 11/8-Marvin Schrauben, 11/15-Scott & Natalie Spitzley, 

11/22-Dawn & Jeff Fedewa  

Fall Fest Update:  Fall Fest went over well with changes due to covid.  Dinner tickets & raffle tickets 

brought in over 53K. After prizes and expenses, the net of the event was approximately 43K.  

Old Business:   

Plants & Grounds have heating in the Fr Flohe building and it is working well.  Signage plans are on hold 

until we can get further direction from the diocese. The windows & heater need to be caged yet for 

protection.  

New Business:   

Budget planning is due by mid-January. We will review the 2021/22 FY budget at the next meeting.  

Shamrock Auction planning is underway.  Mike & Ann Kissane and Jason & Jennifer Chamberlain are our 

chairs.  Plan is for a virtual auction at this time.  Discussion began within the AA team about some items 

we would like to modernize as a result of the auction funds. 

Meeting adjourned at 7:10 p.m. with closing prayer by Todd Davlin 

Next meeting will be 1/10 TBD if this meeting will be in person or virtual 


